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Dear prospective research participant,  

 

My name is Emily Navarro, and I am a professor of sociology at Elmhurst College. I am currently 

working on a project about the experiences that unaccompanied immigrant youth have in the United 

States, particularly in relation to their school districts. I am interested in hearing about your personal 

experience working with this population. 

 

Would you be available to participate in an interview about your experience? The information you 

provide is entirely confidential and no record of your identity will be maintained. The interviews will 

last around one hour and would occur in person, by video chat, or by phone. While I would like to 

record the interview, it is ultimately your decision whether or not the interview is recorded. 

 

This research has been approved by the Elmhurst College Institutional Review Board. 

 

To set up an interview, I can be reached by phone at 616-502-7524 or e-mail at 

emily.navarro@elmhurst.edu. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this project! 

 

 
 

 

Emily Navarro, PhD 

Assistant Professor of Sociology 

Department of Sociology and Criminal Justice 

Elmhurst College 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


